
SPOT LIGHT 

How you  

can help :         

We are in a campaign to 

raise funds. We want to 

raise $50,000.  That 

sounds like a lot. And it is 

a lot. However, we need to 

continue to keep our minis-

tries going. We are asking 

you to pray that we will 

reach this amount. These 

funds will help with our on 

going ministries and with  

the renovations of the new 

Women with Children Life 

House.  

    YES, a house for $50.00 !!                                     

Many have been asking, "What is the latest with the new house?"  Well, we 

purchased the house next to the Womens Life house for $50.00.  We are 

now doing all the legal work required to move forward.  Many people are 

eager to help with the renovations of the house. However, work cannot 

begin until August.  We will have to remain patient as this will give us more 

time to prepare for when work can begin.  We know this as of now: once 

the house is up and running it will be able to accommodate four women 
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  Concert raised awareness and funds   

On April 23rd we held our annual benefit concert in Huntington, Indi-
ana.  It was as memorable night filled with music, praise, and wor-
ship.  We would like to recognize all who helped plan, organize, and exe-
cute this event.  We would also like to thank all of our supporters that at-
tended the concert.  A special thank you goes out to all the bands: 
Jacob’s Well, Hannah Schafer, Scarlet Raven, and Abandon. We also 
want to recognize Bob Burnsworth realtor, for generously sponsoring the 
concert.  We were blessed with a matching grant for $1,500.00 during the 

event.  Through social media, we were 
able to reach out to others.  They were 
able to help us reach the match by the 
end of the evening.  The night ended 
with a net total of $ 3,721.00.  We look 
forward to reviewing this awareness 
and fundraising event as we begin to 
prepare for next year. Thank you, again, 
to all who attended the concert and 
those of you who contributed financially. 

Giving directions:                                                                                          
Checks mail to-                               
New Life Ministries          
313 E. Franklin St.                                                       
Huntington, IN  46750                   
Giving online:                          
newlifeministries-indiana.com  
Contact:                                 
Ph# 260- 519-1664                           

“  Please continue in praying for New Life Ministries as it ministers to people.” 

“Truly, I say to you, as you did it to one of the least of these my brothers, you did it to me.”     Mark 25:40 

Siding on the Womens Life House 

If there was a house that needed 

a face lift it was the Womens Life 

House. A big THANK YOU goes 

to Hillcrest Baptist church from 

Ohio.  They were able to replace 

the old asphalt siding that was 

falling apart with new vinyl sid-

ing.  They did an outstanding 

job!  Now the house's exterior 

has a clean, more updated look. 

Thank you Hillcrest for all you’ve 

done !! 

WE SAY , “THANK YOU”  TO 

OUR  MONTHLY CHURCH 

PARTNERS: 

Arbor Springs Bapt.– Alabama   

Sunnycrest  Bapt.—Indiana                      

Union Church– Indiana                              

Huntington Bapt.– Indiana                         

Gethsemane Ministries– Ind.          

Keefer Creek– Indiana                             

Healing Waters– Indiana      


